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NEWSLETTER 
 

                                                                           19th March 2021 
 
Dear Parents 
 
What a colourful (mainly red) school we had this morning. All the children were full of the joys of 
spring walking into their classrooms and were so very excited it was non-school uniform!  Thank 
you for your efforts and for all your donations. 
 
Games with James 
The multi sports after school club on a Wednesday has proved to be very successful, so much 
so that after Easter there will be two clubs on two different days, so look out for that leaflet! 
 
Parents’ Evening 
Don’t forget to book your parents’ evening slots for next week.  The booking system will close at 
8pm this Sunday for the standard 10 minute slots.   
 
Just a reminder that bookings for support plan slots can be made from 8pm Thursday, 25th and 
will close on the following Sunday at 8pm. 
 
Parents’ Lockdown Survey 
Thank you to everyone who replied to our survey.  It was encouraging to read some very 
positive feedback.  All comments will be shared with governors and the teaching staff.  We very 
much hope ‘remote learning’ will not be needed moving forward but there are certainly things we 
will have all learnt from the experience.    
 
End of Term 
Just a reminder that we finish for Easter on Thursday, 1st April at 2pm. 
 
Finally, I’ll leave you with a fabulous Red Nose Day photo of our Windmills class waiting 
patiently for Celebration assembly to start.  I am so impressed with how brilliantly they are 
sitting.  What superstars! 
 
Have a lovely, restful weekend. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs R Phillips 
Headteacher 
 


